MAIDEN NEWTON ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON

THURSDAY 1 APRIL 2010   AT 7.00 PM 

IN COMMUNAL ROOM WEBBERS PIECE

CHAIR: Cllr. Mrs S. Falkingham

PRESENT:
Cllr M. Andrews
Cllr. D Charman









Cllr. N. House









Cllr. K. Pritchard

Cllr. P.Valinski

Mr D Schofield


District Cllr. N Patmore


County Cllr.Mrs J Haynes
Three members of the public attended the meeting. 










     ACTION

	
	Apologies: 
Cllr. Mrs C Johns 
	

	1
	Chairman’s Report:

The Chairman’s Report was presented by Chairman Mrs Falkingham. See attached report (App1).
	

	2
	Dorset County Council Report (DCC):

County Cllr. Mrs J Haynes explained that she was elected as County Councillor within the last year. She described her role, the geographical area covered in her work and the committees and projects she is involved in. The increase in council tax was discussed and future funding issues regarding the provision of services.
	

	3
	West Dorset District Council (WDDC) Report:

District Cllr. Patmore outlined some of the work carried out by West Dorset District Council during the past year. The increase in council tax, the proposed new council buildings and future funding issues were discussed.
	

	4
	Allotment Association Report:

Mr C LeVay described the change of roles with the Allotment Association, explained that he was now Chairman and presented the Allotment Association Report. He reported that membership of the Association had increased, he described the work and fund raising carried out by the Association over the last year and outlined proposed work and future ideas.  
	

	5
	Fire Engine Pump House Report:

No report received. 
	

	6
	Footpaths Report:

The Footpaths Report was presented by Mr D Schofield, Maiden Newton Parish Council Footpath Representative. See attached report (App2). Chairman Mrs Falkingham thanked Mr Schofield for his work.
	

	7
	Transport Report:

The Transport Report was presented by Chairman Mrs Falkingham. See attached report (App3). 
	

	8
	Allotment Report:

The Allotment Report was presented by Cllr. House.
	

	9
	Multi-use Games Area (MUGA) and Playing Field Report:

The Multi-use Games Area (MUGA) and Playing Field Report was presented by Cllr. Valinski. He also explained that free access to the MUGA will end at the end of this Summer when hire charges will be introduced.
	

	10
	Play Area Report:

The Play Area Report was written by Cllr. Mrs Johns. See attached report (App4).
	

	11
	Any other business:

None.
	

	
	Meeting closed 8.15pm. Date of next meeting: 07/04/11  at 7.00pm  
	


Parish Clerk: Mrs Diane Wright-56 Dorchester Rd, Maiden Newton


                                                     Tel 01300 320053


